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February 6, 2018 

 

 

Dear Brothers, Sisters, and friends of the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War,  

 

The Officers and Brothers of the Department of the Chesapeake request the pleasure of the 

company of you and your guests at a dinner to honor and support our Commander-in-Chief, Mark R. Day.  

The event will be held at Dutch’s Daughter Restaurant, 581 Himes Road, Frederick, MD on 

Saturday, March 10, 2018.  The evening will commence at 5:00 o’clock with an exceptional buffet 

featuring carved top round of beef, Atlantic salmon, boneless chicken with ham, asparagus and cheese, 

fresh vegetables, tossed garden salad, fresh baked rolls, chef’s choice of dessert, coffee, tea and sodas.  

 

After dinner, guests will be invited to share personal expressions of encouragement and 

inspiration for our commander.  The duties of the Commander-in-Chief are far-reaching and involve 

traveling many thousands of miles to represent and promote our beloved Order therefore, as he enters the 

second half of his administration, please join us in celebrating Commander-in-Chief Day’s commitment 

and stalwart leadership.  We look forward to seeing you! 

 

In Fraternity, Charity and Loyalty, 

 
W. Faron Taylor, Commander 

 

------------------------------------------ clip here and return bottom portion ------------------------------------------ 

Cost:  $50.00 per person / $90.00 per couple 

I will be attending the dinner to honor CinC Day on Saturday, March 10, 2018. 

Name: ______________________________________________________ 

Guest’s Name(s):  _____________________________________________ 

Total enclosed:    $ ______________________ 

I am unable to attend but I want to support Commander-in-Chief Day!  Enclosed is my check for 

$___________                              

Please send checks payable to The Department of the Chesapeake no later than March 1, 2018 to: 

Barry W. Famous 

29470 Glenwood Drive 

Millsboro, DE  19966 
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